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As we reflect on the past year at Shebah, I am filled with pride for what we have
accomplished and excitement for the road ahead. Together, we’ve continued to make
strides in creating safer, more inclusive rideshare experiences for women and their
families in Australia.

This year, we were thrilled to introduce Rydesafe, Shebah’s sister service. Soft-
launched on a small scale, Rydesafe caters to senior passengers and people with
disabilities, meeting a growing demand for safe, reliable, and empathetic transport for
women and men. The response has been incredibly positive, and we look forward to
expanding Rydesafe in the coming year to help even more people.

Shebah has also taken significant steps in the philanthropic space with the inception
of Ride for Hope, a new charity branch to be launched in 2025 dedicated to offering
discounted rides for those facing financial hardship. Ride for Hope will make a big  
impact for struggling families, and we’re exploring exciting new charity event
opportunities to extend our reach even further. Watch this space. 

Another highlight this year was a partnership with What Were You Wearing, an
initiative challenging misconceptions around gender-based violence. This
collaboration reflects Shebah’s ongoing commitment to advocacy and support for
women’s safety and empowerment.

Our work has also captured the attention of the media this year, with features in the
Sydney Morning Herald, Bendigo Advertiser, the Herald Sun, and a coveted live spot
on Channel 7's Sunrise. We’re grateful for these opportunities to amplify Shebah’s
story and vision to a wider audience.

As we look to the future, we remain committed to driving positive change in our
communities. Thank you to our drivers, riders, and partners who continue to believe in
and support Shebah’s mission. Together, we are creating safer, stronger journeys for
everyone.

Warm regards, 
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for women.
This year has brought both challenges and
renewed commitments to women's safety in
Australia, as the nation grapples with rising
violence against women.

In 2024, Australia faced a significant
escalation in violence against women,
with at least 80 women dying violently,
marking a sharp increase from previous
years. By April, 25 women had died due
to gender-based violence, 11 more than
the same period in 2023. This surge
prompted the Prime Minister to declare
the situation a "national crisis,"
emphasising the urgent need for action.

The federal government introduced
measures to address this crisis, including
the implementation of a code of conduct
for the online dating industry, requiring
platforms to detect and prevent harmful
behaviour. This move aimed to enhance
women's safety in digital spaces,
acknowledging the growing prevalence
of technology-facilitated abuse.

Community engagement also intensified,
with nationwide vigils honoring the
women who lost their lives to violence.
These events, organised by groups like
the National Rally Collective, aimed to
raise awareness and foster solidarity
against gendered violence. Advocates
continued to call for comprehensive
reforms, including better access to
support services and stronger legal
protections, to effectively combat the
pervasive issue of violence against
women in Australia.
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2024 has been a remarkable year for Shebah in
the media, as our story and mission gained
significant attention across various platforms.
This widespread coverage has helped amplify
Shebah’s commitment to safety, empowerment,
and inclusivity in ridesharing.

National attention came from outlets such as
ABC News, Sydney Morning Herald and Herald
Sun, exploring Shebah’s mission-driven
approach to ridesharing and the unique ways
we’re creating safe opportunities for women
and their families. 

Finally, Shebah made waves on Sunrise, one of
Australia’s most-watched breakfast programs,
where our work received national exposure.
This segment helped shine a spotlight on how
Shebah is reimagining ridesharing to prioritize
safety, flexibility, and empowerment.
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Our marketing efforts in the past financial year
scaled up our PR efforts in order to  reach more
eyes on a national scale. We also concentrated
on digital marketing through Facebook and
Instagram ads targeted to our market. 

From Year 2023 to 2024

MARKETING UPDATE

Press Coverage 
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